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Dear Mr. Reeves: 

 

Thank you for your prompt response to our invitation to testify at the public hearing in Los 

Angeles.  We regret that you will not be able to join, but understand that you have a busy 

schedule and divide your time between the east coast and the west coast. 

 

Your work on the Kennedy administration has been of great interest to many of us.  It has 

assisted us in setting the stage for delving into the “assassination records” and defining the 

universe of records that are “related” to the assassination. 

 

Again, thank you for responding to us quickly and for your good wishes.  We will continue to 

seek to fulfill our mandate as articulated by the President John F. Kennedy Assassination 

Records Collection Act of 1992. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director   


